We, the signatories to this statement, welcome the announcement by the U.S. Commerce Department’s National Telecommunications and Information Administration (NTIA) to transition key Internet domain name functions to the global multistakeholder community, a development that was envisaged since the early days of the Internet Assigned Numbers Authority (IANA) functions contract.
 
We fully support that the Internet Corporation for Names and Numbers (ICANN) has been assigned the task to convene the multistakeholder process to develop the transition plan and we will work with our respective communities to ensure that any transition plan will:
 
· Support and enhance the multistakeholder model;
· Maintain the security, stability and resiliency of the Internet DNS;
· Meet the needs and expectation of the global customers and partners of the IANA services; and
· Maintain the openness of the Internet.
 
Through our respective communities we commit to support and engage in the multistakeholder-designed process that is consensus-driven, participatory, open and transparent that will launch at the ICANN 49 Meeting in Singapore. We will work to make this process collaborative and globally-accountable while the IANA functions continue to ensure the continued security, stability and resiliency of the Internet.
